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09th September 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After a week of such joy returning to school, it was with great sadness that we learned of the 

passing of Queen Elizabeth II yesterday. This morning I held a whole school assembly which 

focused on celebrating and thanking her for her life of service to our country. We talked about 

the exciting prospect of the coming coronation of King Charles III and we all laughed as we 

watched the Queen with Paddington Bear at her Jubilee this summer. Next week we will do 

some more reflecting and looking at the life of the Queen and our monarchy and I will also 

show the children some photos of when Camilla, Duchess of Cornwall, visited our school!! Not 

many schools can say that they have had a future Queen visit their school!!! 

So we have started the new year with a historic event going on around us – I do not have any 

idea yet what is expected of schools. The DfE have made it clear that schools will stay open 

during the national mourning period. However, we will wait to see what happens for the 

Queen’s state funeral and for the Coronation. I will keep you informed. 

I have written a longer letter to you which has gone out today with lots of information – please 

do read it and look out for dates of events coming up. 

I wish you all a good weekend! 

 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 
 

20th September 

Meet the Teacher Event 

3:30pm 

 

 

24th October - 28th 

October  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
 

31st October 

Children return to School 

 

 

16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 

 

19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 

 

3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 

 

4th January 

Children return to School 

 

 

13th February-17th 

February 

Half Term Holiday 

School Closed 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Year 1 –Emma 
Year 2 –Alice 

Year 3 –Dorothy 
Year 4 – Grady 
Year 5 - Esme 

Year 6 - Saoirse 
 

Welcome back to all the 

Parents and Children! 

Here’s to a wonderful 

Autumn term! 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

 

Certificates this week have been awarded for Great Start of the Term 

          

Year 1 – Leon & Raluca     

Year 2 – Aidan & Aniah   

Year 3 – Lola & Michael 

Year 4 – Clea & Mirhat                        

Year 5 – Deniz & Thalia  

Year 6 – Layla & Leon    

Tea Time Club – Otis – Year 3     

 

 
 

  



       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

REMINDERS FOR PARENTS FOR THE NEW TERM! 

 

Asthma Pumps / EPI PEN 

If your child is asthmatic or has severe allergies that require an epi-pen, then please ensure 

that your child has a labelled asthma pump/epi pen with them in school at all times, and that 

it is in date. Asthma pumps and epi pens are the only medicine which should be kept in the 

classroom with the child for prompt access. 

Free School Meals Trawl 

Even if your child brings a packed lunch or receives the Universal Free School Meal and you 

think you may be entitled to Free School Meals then please do apply to the Borough as the 

schools funding can greatly benefit from this!  

Mobile Phones 

Pupils bringing mobile phones to school must ensure they are put away before they come 

through the school gate and must be handed to the office before registration for safe 

keeping during the school day.  

Appointments 

Parents and carers are asked most earnestly not to arrange these during school sessions, 

except in cases of urgency, so that considerable interference with school work is avoided. 

Please do not keep children out of school for the whole day unless absolutely necessary. 

Thank you!  

 

 

LABELLING UNIFORM 
 

Please remember to label your child’s 

school uniform clearly. If your child’s 

uniform is misplaced, it is difficult to 

find the owner if there is no name on 

the label! 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


